NATIONAL CYBERWATCH CENTER

Cybersecurity Education Solutions for the Nation

Newsletter Sept. 2017

Membership Update

Major upgrade for the National CyberWatch Center...

This fall, The National CyberWatch Center will be moving to an online membership software service, giving all members the ability to update their own profile information, as well as providing a more streamlined membership application process. BUT, before the late fall launch date, we need your help.

Membership Chair, Barbara Belón, is looking for up to ten (10) current member schools to assist in testing out the online member portal. If you currently serve as your institution's "Faculty Contact" for NCC and would like to be among the first to see the application, and learn the options of how your institution's full-time and adjunct faculty can be registered as National CyberWatch members, then please contact Dr. Belón at: bbelon@nationalcyberwatch.org.

Don't know if your school is a member of the National CyberWatch Center? Then check out the member listing at https://www.nationalcyberwatch.org/ncw-content/uploads/2017/08/NCC-Member-Faculty-Contacts.pdf. Not a member institution yet? Then request the application form either through the NCC website or by emailing Dr. Belón.

Don't know who at your school is the registered "Faculty Contact"? Then, view the following document, containing school names and the last name of the faculty contact, on the Membership page. If the information is incorrect, or the current Faculty Contact prefers to pass on that role to another faculty, please contact Dr. Belón with the name and email address of the new faculty contact.

Still not sure if you'd like to help? The estimated time for this commitment is a 20 minute online meeting and another 30 minutes or less of your time to log on, update your personal profile, and add a few faculty names and emails (they'll update their own profile once they receive their login info.) So, if you have an hour to spare this September, and want to be on the inside track of this new member service, email Dr. Belón right now.

